
AFPC Senior Fellow for Russia Stephen Blank 
quoted in Ukraine Business Journal article 
regarding U.S.- Ukrainian cooperation.
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Related Expert: Stephen Blank

 Dr. Stephen Blank, Senior Fellow at the American Foreign Policy Council, quoted saying "Nobody should think that this transaction 
suffices or will terminate American defense ties to Ukraine,”. Read more below. 
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